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Research


December 12, 2018


Dr. Gary Ventolini, Regional Dean of TTUHSC at the Permian Basin,
gave the following presentations at the World Congress on


Controversies in Obstetrics, Gynecology, and Infertility in London,
which convened from November 23-35:


Session Presentation Title


HOT CONTROVERSIES
Biomarkers for preterm birth:


Vaginal cytokines and lactobacilli
species


MENOPAUSE AND
PERIMENOPAUSE


Microbiome in menopause or in
relation to hormone levels


Second Trimester Pregnancy IUD Removal and Prenatal Ultrasound Characteristics Of A Fetus With Severe Glutaric Acidemia Type 2, have both been accepted for presentation as
an electronic poster for the 2019 AIUM Convention taking place April 6–10, 2019, at the Hilton Orlando Bonnet Creek in Orlando, FL.


Second Trimester Pregnancy IUD Removal


Jessica Shriver, MS


(Presenter)


James Maher, MD, FACOG Daniela Pino, MD


Prenatal Ultrasound Characteristics Of A Fetus With Severe Glutaric
Acidemia Type 2


James Maher, MD, FACOG Frances C. Dijeh, MS3
(Presenter)


Glen Bennion, DO, PGY-1
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Faculty








Hannah Kodeih, MD Christopher Maguire, DO Natalia Schlabritz-Lutsevich,
MD, PhD


Daniela Pino, MD Natalia Schlabritz-Lutsevich,
MD, PhD


 


Air quality project: to create web page based,
location-specific calendar, which would allow


physicians to improve patients’ care.


          


The initial training session was held Saturday,
December 8, from 8:00am-11:30am at UTPB


 


         


 


Obesity Research Cluster Annual Meeting 2019
Please mark your calendars -


 
3:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.


May 8, 2019
Innovation Hub


 


 


 More information will be sent after the first of the year.


 


 


 


 


 


 


 


Early Career WomenFaculty LeadershipDevelopmentSeminar
 


 


 


 


 


 
Dr. Natalia Schlabritz-Lutsevich won an award at the 6th International DOHaD Symposium for


her presentation of “ENDOGENOUS CANNABINOIDS AS A LINK TO MICROBIOME
PROGRAMMING” by Natalia Schlabritz-Lutsevich, Jonathan Garcia, Lane Williams, Stacy


Martinez, Andrew West, and Gary Ventolini.  







 


 


 


 
For more information contact Associate Regional Dean


for Research, Dr. Natalia Schlabritz-Lutsevich
(Natalia.schlabritz-lutsevich@ttuhsc.edu).  


 
 


 


The Mary Kay Foundation has reached out to the TTUHSC Development Office
with a proposal request for grant funding. This funding will target research in
ovarian, uterine, breast or cervical cancers.  The Mary Kay Foundation has limited
TTUHSC to submit one grant application. Proposals will be reviewed and scored
by an internal review committee who will recommend which application will
represent our institution.  Below are the proposal guidelines. Please submit
proposals to Smiley Garcia by 5:00 pm CST, Friday, January 18, 2019, via email
(smiley.garcia@ttuhsc.edu). Below are the requirements for the grant
application, and additional information from the foundation for your reference.  If
you have any questions, please contact Smiley Garcia at the info below.
 


                                       


 


Grant Proposal Guidelines:
One PDF file including the following: 


1.     Cover page (1 page)
2.     Current Financial Support (2 pages max)
3.     NIH Biosketch or Equivalent (5 pages max)
4.     Grant Application (5 pages)
5.     References (2 pages max)
6.     Letter of Collaboration (3 pages max)


*Submitted grant proposals must follow guidelines to be considered!*
 
 Contact information for Smiley Garcia:


Smiley Garcia
Corporate and Foundation Relations
Interim AVP State/Federal Relations
Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center
Ofc: 806-743-2095
TTU System Office: 806-834-2809
smiley.garcia@ttuhsc.edu


 


 


 


 


 


                                                         


The Program
The 2019 MSTAR Program provides medical students with an enriching experience in aging-related research and geriatrics, with the
mentorship of top experts in the field. This program introduces students to research and academic experiences early in their training
that they might not otherwise have during medical school. Positive experiences in the MSTAR program have led many physicians-in-
training to pursue academic careers in aging, ranging from basic science to clinical research to health services research. They have
joined the growing cadre of physicians and scientists whose specialized knowledge and skills are in great demand as our population
ages.


Students participate in an eight- to twelve-week (or 2-3 months, depending on the training site) structured research, clinical, and
didactic program in geriatrics, appropriate to their level of training and interests. Research projects are offered in basic, translational,
clinical, or health services research relevant to older people. Most scholars will do their training and research during the summer
months. They will also be invited to submit an abstract to present a poster at the Annual Meeting of the American Geriatrics Society in
Long Beach, California May 7 – 9, 2020.


 


 


Glenn Foundation for Medical Research and AFAR Research Grants for Junior Faculty


Glenn Foundation for Medical Research Breakthroughs in Gerontology Awards 


Arthritis and Aging Research Grant


Glenn Foundation for Medical Research Postdoctoral Fellowship in Aging Research
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The Irene Diamond Fund/AFAR Postdoctoral Transition Awards in Aging


                                                             


2019
PERMIAN BASIN


RESEARCH FORUM
 


 


·       Abstract Submissions open – December 15th, 2018
 


·       Abstract Deadline – March 17th, 2019
 


·       Pre-recorded presentations deadline – April 25th, 2019
 


·       Research Day – May 2nd, 2019
 


 
 
 
 


 
INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITY


 
 
 
 


 


 


 
 


Throughout December, the Research team will be reading Atul
Gawande’s Being Mortal. Contact Brance Davis


(brance.davis@ttuhsc.edu) for more information.


 


 


 
 


The Research Journal Club will meet on December 13th at 10:00AM.
There, Brance Davis, Senior Editor, will discuss “Weaponized Health
Communication: Twitter Bots and Russian Trolls Amplify the Vaccine
Debate” by Broniatowski et al.  Contact Stacy Martinez
(stacy.martinez@ttuhsc.edu) for more information.


 


 


 


Cathy Lovett (CRI) November Visit Dates


 


Clinical Research Institute Managing Director, Cathy Lovett


Will be at the Permian Basin campus on December 11th and 12th.


 


Contact Isabel Garza to set up an appointment


isabel.garza@ttuhsc.edu


 


The 2019 Permian Basin Research Forum will be held on


Thursday, May 2, 2019.


We look forward to your ideas and seeing you there and thank you for supporting research at the Permian
Basin campus  
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For questions or to submit an item for the research newsletter contact:


Dr. Natalia Schlabritz-Lutsevich, Associate Regional Dean of Research at 
natalia.schlabritz-lutsevich@ttuhsc.edu or Isabel Garza at Isabel.garza@ttuhsc.edu or Brance Davis at


brance.davis@ttuhsc.edu


 


 


 
 
 
 
 
 
 



mailto:natalia.schlabritz-lutsevich@ttuhsc.edu

mailto:Isabel.garza@ttuhsc.edu

mailto:brance.davis@ttuhsc.edu



